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Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Ms. Gilpin:

The Center is presently preparing for your visit in Novembejf-r-y 
I need to know the following information: C'X'I AZ»--'*"

1. Your travel plans; carrier, flight number »i 4
and arrival time in Tucson. 1 > f, ***

2. Your accommodations for the days you expect M ‘
to be in Tucson, November 7-10.

As we discussed on the telephone, you mentioned the possi-^-^. 
bility of staying with Mrs. Margaret Cohn. If you are 
interested in staying at the Arizona Inn for part of your 
visit, I will certainly make reservations. Please notify me 
at your convenience.
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I arranged your lecture for the evening of Tuesday, November 8, 
1977 at 8:00 p.m. I hope this is agreeable with you. Under 
separate cover, I am mailing you the Center's poster announcing 
the lecture and the exhibition.
Also, would it be possible for you to send me your biography 
and any material relating to your retrospective exhibition at 
the Museum of New Mexico in Santa Fe? Is there a catalog for 
that exhibition? Thank you for your assistance.
All the Center is very excited about your visit. I look for­
ward to meeting you.

n I Sincerely,

Marnie Gilvett 
Assistant Archivist
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